
   Announcement 
 
 
June 15, 2018 
 

OIPC Deputy Commissioner Jay Fedorak confirmed as new Information Commissioner  
for Jersey in the British Channel Islands 

 
VICTORIA—BC’s Information and Privacy Commissioner Michael McEvoy issued the following 
statement: 
 
“This morning the Office of the Information Commissioner for Jersey confirmed the appointment 
of Jay Fedorak as the incoming Information Commissioner for Jersey, effective July 2, 2018. 
 
“Deputy Commissioner Fedorak joined my office in 2004 and has served as Deputy 
Commissioner and Deputy Registrar since 2012.   
 
“As the Information Commissioner for Jersey, Fedorak will regulate the public and private 
sector, enforce the new Data Protection Law, and assist the island in maintaining adequacy with 
the European Union’s GDPR.  
 
“On behalf of the OIPC, I congratulate Jay on this exciting appointment,” said McEvoy.  
 
   
 
 


